MOUNT ALBERT GRAMMAR SCHOOL

Alberton Avenue, Mt Albert, Auckland 1003, New Zealand
Telephone (09) 846-2044 Facsimile: (09) 846-2042
Email: principal @mags.school.nz
Website: www.mags.school.nz

2" August 2006

Mr Darren Pereira
Suites 1-3

131 Bulleen Road
Balwyn North
Victoria

Australia

Dear Darren

I would like to take this opportunity to compliment and thank you for the ‘Shape Your
Destiny’ seminar on Thursday 27" July.

The presentation from your organization prior to arriving, to the DJ, yourself and use
of Multi media really is of the highest standard. The students thoroughly enjoyed the
opportunity of hearing your motivational thoughts and certainly took away some
valuable ideas.

Being a teenager in this current society is challenging and students need direction,
motivation and the understanding of goal setting. You certainly focused on these key

arcas.

Your concept is unique and really addresses a target area of secondary schools in New
Zealand.

I congratulate you on taking up this initiative and continuing to develop it year by
year. 1 unreservedly endorse these services and look forward to seeing you in tuture

years inspire students at Mount Albert Grammar School.

Yours faithfully

7706 ,n

Paul McKinley
Associate Principal
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